
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
April 30, 2021 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for Dania Beach’s Water Utility Upgrade and Improvement Project in 
FY 2022.   
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Dania Beach, located at 100 W Dania 
Beach Blvd, Dania Beach, FL 33004. 
 
The funding for this project would be used for the construction of new water transmission lines 
that serve residential neighborhoods.  The City's utilities are some of the oldest in Broward County, 
with some of its highest rates. The water utility's capital improvement plan identified four water 
lines that serve residential neighborhoods that require replacement to maintain water quality to 
those residents. The project identifies over 7,500 feet of water line replacement on four streets: SE 
1 Street, SW 3 Terrace, SE 3 Avenue, and NE 2 Avenue. This project would help provide clean 
drinking water to residential neighborhoods in need of new water transmission lines. The current 
lines are old and outdated, and can cause harm to the health of households drinking water.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Debbie Wasserman Schultz 
Member of Congress  
 


